
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 11/07/2025

NextNext
weekweek

Sports daySports day
SHS

 Parents / Carers are welcome to come and watch sports
day. Events will start at 10am and students will wave

goodbyes and return onto school grounds for lunch at
12:30pm.

Friday 18 July 2025

 at Hackney Downs Park





Years 7 and 11 Countdown Summer 2025

Years 8, 9, and 10 Countdown Summer 2025

Year 12 Return to SHS Countdown Summer
2025

East Summer School Timetable for 12 to 14
year olds

East Summer School Timetable for 15 to 17
year olds

The 10x10 Summer Newsletter for
Secondary School Families/Carers designed

to support families over the Summer
holidays

https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Year-7-and-11-countdown-summer-2025-SHS.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Year-8-9-10-countdown-summer-2025-SHS.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Year-12-return-to-SHS-summer-2025-.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Summer-School-2025-Timetable-for-12-14-year-olds.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Summer-School-2025-Timetable-for-12-14-year-olds.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Summer-School-2025-Timetable-for-15-17-year-olds.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Summer-School-2025-Timetable-for-15-17-year-olds.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/10x10-Summer-Newsletter-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/10x10-Summer-Newsletter-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/10x10-Summer-Newsletter-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/10x10-Summer-Newsletter-for-Parents.pdf


Let’s Get Together – You’re Invited!
 

We’d love to help bring families together before the summer break with
a relaxed and friendly outdoor get-together. It’s a chance to meet,

connect, and enjoy the community spirit that makes Stormont House so
unique.

 
Here’s what we’re thinking:

 
Date: Sunday 20 July

 
Time: 2:00 PM

 
Location: Downs Park, near the play area (a great space for kids to play

while adults chat)
 

Everyone can bring something to sit on — a rug or a camping chair —
and a picnic, plus a few things to share if you’d like. We’ll bring along a

couple of folding tables to make it feel a bit festive, and keep things
really simple and welcoming.

 
This would be an informal, open invitation to all families in the school —
no need to RSVP, just come along if you’re free. If it looks like rain, we’ll

cancel (fingers crossed for sunshine!).
 

We’ve done similar events in the past and found them to be a wonderful
way to strengthen connections across the school community — kids

playing, parents chatting, and a real sense of belonging.
 

Hope to see you there!
from Friends of Stormont House

An invitation from Friends of Stormont House


